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KIDS, TOYS AND FLPD 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to host a holiday shopping 
event for the children in our community: Kids, Toys and FLPD.   
 

The event will be held on Friday, December 19
th

 at 9:00 A.M. at the Fort 
Lauderdale Target.  The store is located at 3200 North Federal Highway in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This year, twenty (20) children were selected from our community to shop 
with a group of Fort Lauderdale Police Officers and Target team members. 
 

Members of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department strive to foster strong 
relationships with our community.  This event is designed to strengthen 
positive relationships between public safety officials and our youth.  Public 
safety officials will be paired with in-need youth to shop for the children’s 
families during the holidays.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department coordinators for this event are 
Captain Reginald Gillis and Sergeant Ivory Nelson.  For more information 
please contact Sergeant Nelson at 954-806-6878. 
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